
Roderick Update 

We are so thankful that our FSB students were able 
to finish up Spring semester by online classes.  
Everyone made the adjustments very well, but we 
had to postpone the graduation ceremony until 
August.  Please pray that our Graduates will be able 
return and walk! 

As you know, we are blessed to live in FSB staff 
housing.  But, before we can make our move to 
Uganda we need to move from staff housing.  We 
were blessed to purchase a small lot in the same 
block we live in now.  We’ve started the process of 
building a 2 car garage with a small (306 sq. ft.) 
efficiency apartment to store our belongings, and to 
live in when we need to come back to the states.  
We now have sewer and water! Praise the Lord! 

One very important part of our preparations for 
serving in Uganda is a mission agency.  We are 
excited to say we sent in our Tentmakers Bible 
Mission application last week. “The mind of man plans 
his way, but the LORD directs his steps.” Proverbs 16:9 

Since we are unable to travel to Uganda this 
summer, we moved our tickets to October.  This visit 
will be an important opportunity for us to work on 
housing, to refine our budget, and talk with the 
Pastors we will be working alongside. 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 

‣ Praising God for orchestrating the start of our 
garage and apartment build. 

‣ Praising God for blessing us in the little things! 

‣ Praising the Lord for He is sufficient in all things! 

‣ Prayer for the TBM application process. 

‣ Prayer for the travel ban to be lifted into Uganda, 
for our trip in October. 

‣ Prayer for our Ugandan brothers and sisters who 
are still under tight restrictions and lockdown. 

Uganda Preparations Sewer line rough-in on our property

Thank you for praying for us!  Much love, Deb and Steve 
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